
Letters to the Editor 
Dear Mr. Jones: 

Congratulations! I am pleased to inform you that your 
organization has been awarded a 1985 Harry C. Eckhoff 
Award for excellence in golf journalism. 

Your entry, THE FLORIDA GREEN, was judged First 
Place in the category for Professional Association 
Magazines. 

The Harry C. Eckhoff Award committee received more 
than 130 entries from the U.S. and Australia for the 1985 
competition. The committee was very impressed with the 
level of participation in the competition, and the calibre 
of golf journalism of all entries. 

The National Golf Foundation is preparing the awards at 
this time, and will present yours in the very near future. 
The Foundation will also submit a news announcement 
detailing all of the 1985 Harry C. Eckhoff Award winners 
to all local and regional golfing publications. 

The NGF is honored by your participation in this compe-
tition, and wish you great success with your efforts in the 
coming year. We look forward to your entry for the 1986 
Harry C. Eckhoff Award competition. 

With kind regards, 

BILL JASSO 

Director of Communications 

National Golf Foundation 

Dear Dan,: 

Allow me to again thank you in this letter for giving me a 
copy of the Florida Green. 

It always provides useful information and keeps me cur-
rent as to happenings in a state we Canadians frequently 
visit. Just reading the issue tends to warm the heart, when 
temperatures are 8° F, and the ground is covered in snow. 

Your description of San Francisco was most complete, 
and I'm certain my game plan would have been altered, 
had I received the copy before the conference. 

Congratulations on your frequent awards; keep up the 
good work. 

Sincerely, 

Bob Heron, C.G.C.S. 
Golf Course Superintendent 

Dear Dan, 

We really appreciated your extensive coverage of San 
Francisco in the Fall issue of The Florida Green. The use 
of photos and the layout were especially nice. 

You can be sure that the City will welcome GCSAA when 
you come for your convention in January. 

We were a bit puzzled about the credits for the cover 
photo. In addition to a blurb describing the photo, there 
is a small photo of Daniel Zelazek captioned: "Cover 
Photography." It is a bit confusing. 

Sincerely, 
DAPHNE GRAY, Media Services 
San Francisco Convention Bureau 

Florida Green: 

I enjoy your magazine more than any other golf publica-
tion so I feel I should contribute to the cost of receiving it. 

I do not think a better job could be done. I am a 45 year 
member with ten years on the golf course before becom-
ing a member and can say that you are doing a very good 
job. 

Joseph F. Maggi, Sr. 
7351 Mina Ave. 
Brooksville, FL 33573 

Dear Dan, 

I am a man of very few words. "Florida Green/9 the most 
complete golf magazine around today. I enjoy each and 
every issue. Keep up the good work. 

Best Wishes, 

Don White, 
Sunbelt Seeds, Inc. 

Dear Dan: 

Congratulations on winning the Best Cover Category in 
the 1985 GCSAA Chapter Newsletter Contest. 

The time and dedication you put into your publication 
for your membership is great. 

Happy Holidays. 

Sincerely, 
John E. Laake, CGCS 


